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To: Commission 

From: Jonathan Wayne, Executive Director 

Date: February 15, 2023 

Re: Request by Hon. Mark W. Lawrence for Reconsideration of $500 Late-filing Penalty 

 
 

In 2022, State Senator Mark W. Lawrence was a candidate for re-election.  The 

Commission staff’s understanding is that the financial reporting for the campaign was handled 

by his campaign manager and treasurer.  At the Commission’s January 30, 2022 meeting, the 

Commission assessed a penalty of $500 against Sen. Lawrence for not filing a 24-Hour Report in 

connection with the second of two $5,000 expenditures to Erickson Communications that were 

reported by the campaign. 

Following the Commission’s meeting, on January 30-31, Senator Lawrence spoke with 

Candidate Registrar Lorrie Brann and confirmed that the second reported $5,000 expenditure 

was a duplicate entry.  In other words, no 24-Hour Report was required because there was no 

second payment.  The Commission staff has confirmed this by reviewing the October and 

November bank statements for the campaign account. 

Sen. Lawrence asks for reconsideration of the $500 penalty.  The staff recommends 

granting the request. 
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